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From: Gordon 

Sent: 22 November 2017 16:21

To: Planning Policy Vale

Subject: Local Plan Part2 Representation Form

To Planning Policy 
 
This is just to let you know that I have sent you by post my completed form which may not reach you  in 
time today and it would be appreciated if it could still be considered along with other representations. 
 
My representation is that I consider the Plan unsound for the following 
reasons: 
 
1. The housing numbers are based on notional figures by SHMA which has been shown to be exaggerated 
and flawed. The numbers are not based on need nor take account of the Government's recently published 
new methodology which would result in a drop in the numbers by over 30%.  
Therefore the numbers should now be reassessed. 
 
2. The Local Plan Part 2 takes no account of the National Infrastructure Commission's proposed routes for 
a Oxford to Cambridge Expressway which would cause immense damage to the environment and local 
communities and which is expected to be constructed during the period of the Local Plan Part 2. 
 
I would like to be kept informed about the progress of the Local Plan. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Gordon Garraway 
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